Office of the President

820 Chestnut Street Jefferson City, MO 65101

Phone: (573) 681-5042 Fax: (573) 681-6074

BOARD ACTION

TO:

Faculty, Staff and Students

FROM:

Jerald Jones Woolfolk, President

DATE:

April 16, 2020

SUBJECT: Action Item - Board of Curators

During its conference call held on Thursday, April 16, 2020, the Lincoln University Board of Curators approved the following:

- 1. The recommendation to award the audit services contract to BKD for the fiscal year 2020 audit and continue through fiscal year 2024. (For additional information contact Ms. Sandy Koetting, Vice President for Administration and Finance)
- 2. The list of candidates for the various degrees to be awarded during the August 1, 2020, Commencement, pending successful completion of all requirements and finalization of all other obligations to the University.

The next meeting of the Lincoln University Board of Curators will be held on Thursday, June 11, 2020